
Art exhibition at the Serbian Embassy in Rome 
Tuesday, 16 July 2013.

An exhibition of the works of young artists Ivana Protic and Filip Jovanovic was opened at the
Embassy of the Republic of Serbia in Rome, on 16 July 2013.  
The opening was attended by a large number of visitors, among whom the representatives of
the Serbian diaspora were the most numerous.
On 17 July 2013, the exhibits were also viewed by many guests from the military attaches corps
attending the farewell cocktail in honor of the Military Attache of the Republic of Serbia B.
Stanojevic.
Expressing their gratitude to Ambassador Ana Hrustanovic and the Embassy, young artists
Ivana Protic and Filip Jovanovic presented their two paintings to the Embassy as a gift.
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